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February 26, 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
This letter confirms that students who have successfully completed their program requirements 
by December 2023 or April 2024 will be invited to attend one of Sheridan College’s convocation 
ceremonies in June 2024.  
 
Sheridan convocation ceremonies will be an in-person event at the International Centre in 
Mississauga, Ontario. Convocation ceremonies will take place between June 3 to June 7, 2024. 
 
For more information on Sheridan's convocation ceremonies, please visit:  
https://myotr.sheridancollege.ca/graduation.html 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 

Kam Holland, MA 
Registrar and AVP Enrolment Management 
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